
                                          Important Information 

 

After much consideration we have taken the decision to cancel a couple of our 

scheduled events. This is due to the rise of cases and transmission rates of the 

Omicron Covid variant. There is much uncertainty around this variant and as 

there are updates almost daily, we have had to make decisions to give you all 

as much notice as possible. Unfortunately, the following events will no longer 

take place. 

Wednesday 15th December: Intergenerational workshops (as we meet with 

vulnerable adults, it would not be advisable for this event to go ahead) 

15th/17th/20th/21st December: Songs around the Christmas tree. This has been 

a difficult one, but we do feel that it is best to do this without parents and 

siblings this year. We will still be performing songs around the tree with the 

children. We have instead taken the decision to record this and share it with 

you on Dojo, the children will still get their hot chocolate and cake. 😊 

We understand how disappointing this will be, but we feel that we must do all 

we can to minimise the spread and ensure our families have a lovely Christmas 

together (without having to isolate). 

 


